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SG/LMR 
 
5 June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Uniform Duke’s Secondary School - September 2019 
 
 
I write to invite you to a uniform shop being held on Tuesday 2 July 2019 in the main hall at 
Duke’s Secondary School site from 3pm – 6pm. 
 
The new school uniform will be on view and on sale and you will be able to make purchases 
from Michael Sehgal direct on the day and take items away with you. 
 
If however you cannot attend the uniform shop you can purchase uniform as follows:  
 

 Buy on-line directly from Michael Sehgal 

 Visit Michael Sehgal and Sons Ltd at 28-40 Scotswood Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, 
NE4 7JB where their staff will be happy to assist 

 
Providing that you order before 31 July 2019 your uniform order will be guaranteed to be 
with you before the September return date. 
 
Any purchases made after 31 July 2019 cannot be guaranteed to be with you by 
September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.michaelsehgal.co.uk/


 
Uniform requirements for Duke’s Secondary school are as follows: 
 
 

A black blazer with Duke’s School embroidered badge 

Optional: a black v-neck jumper with Duke’s School embroidered badge 

A white shirt with top button. 

A Duke’s School tie for the appropriate House 

Black smart trousers / skirt (Not denim, no leggings, no tight fitting trousers) 

Black or flesh coloured tights / Black or white socks 

Black leather (or leather look) shoes (No trainers, plimsolls or boots) 

  
PE Kit will be worn as follows: 
  

Duke’s School or plain black tracksuit bottoms / shorts 

Duke’s School black and red sports top 

Optional: Duke’s School black and red hoodie with, with optional initials 

White or black socks 

Trainers  (no metal studs) 

Black bobble for hair 
 
 
We will confirm which house tie your child will belong to as soon as possible so that you are 
able to order the correct tie for your child. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Steve Gibson 
Principal 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


